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• Tomorrow is Ash Wednesday:  Mass times are 6:30 am, 9:00 am, 12:00 noon, 6:00 pm Liturgy of the Word and 
8:00 pm Spanish Mass.  We will begin our Lenten journey of fasting, almsgiving, and prayer.  Only cheese pizza is 
served on Fridays during Lent.  Instead of doing Rice Bowls this year, we will collect change as we have in the 
past and give our sacrifices to Help 4 Kids, keeping our almsgiving local.    

• Basketball News: Our Senior Boys are the Grand Strand Middle School League Champions!  We are so proud of 
our Crusaders and the way they conducted themselves over this past weekend.  We have witnessed teams 
growing together and growing in skill.  Thank you for your hard work and dedication over this season!  Thank you 
to all our coaches, Coach Rollings, Paul Flood, Deacon Bob, Chris Nwanegwo, Eric Wilson and Sandra Carroca.  
We appreciate your time and dedication!   

• Be Our Guest Gala & Auction Planning Meeting: Thursday 2/27 at 8am in the REC. All are welcome! Many 
hands make for lighter work! Please join us in planning this event for our Tuition Assistance Fund. 

• Children’s Mass:  Thank you to Cantus Angelicus, the Women’s Club, our Altar Servers and 4th grader, Bella O. 
for your service this weekend.  Mass was beautiful!   

• Shakespeare Showcase is today at 1:00pm and 1:45pm, in the Cafeteria.  

• Interested in playing golf this spring?  See Coach Rollings or email him at trollings@standrewschoolmb.org to 
sign up. Practices will be held on Mondays & Tuesdays @Arcadia Shores after school beginning next week. 

• Soccer News: Practices will be held every Wednesday beginning next week @Seton HS after school until 5pm. 

• Open House:  Our school will host an Open House next Tuesday, March 3.  Please encourage friends and family 
to come visit our beautiful school! 

• Lip Sync:  Mark your calendars for our annual Lip Sync contest on Friday, April 24th, 7:00 pm in our gym!  The 
students will practice in the gym on April 22nd after lunch.  All proceeds benefit our PE Department.  This year 
we are looking at buying new Volleyball uniforms, replacing balls for recesses, and other fun PE needs. If your 
group would like to sign up, please email Coach Rollings at trolllings@standrewschoolmb.org                                

• Help4Kids this Friday, February 28: This month we are collecting toothbrushes, toothpaste and other hygiene 
supplies.  Thank you for your generosity! 

• Carline Rules:  Put your car in park when loading and unloading children. Remain in park until the whistle blows. 
Do not talk on your cell phone once you have entered school property.  No texting or talking while in the car 
line.  It takes your attention away from safe driving. Many parents continue to ignore this rule. Be sure your name 
tag is visible.  Please do not be offended if we approach the car and ask your name.  It is very hard for us to see 
names if they are laying flat on the dashboard. Be aware it is hard for us to see in tinted windows.  We have had 
a few cases of blowing the whistle while a child is still in the car.  It would be most helpful if you could put a back 
window down so that we can see the children as you pull up.   

"It is not the actual physical exertion that counts towards man's progress, nor the 
nature of  the task, but by the spirit of  faith with which it is undertaken." 

— St. Francis Xavier
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